SERFF 7.67 Release Notes

SERFF 7.67 was released to production on Thursday, June 9, 2022. The release includes SERFF and
SERFF services bug fixes, as well as a few technical updates that should have no impact to users.

Bug Fixes in SERFF 7.67

Most Recently Viewed Binder (State and Industry)
Navigation will always work to redirect the user to the selected binder.

State Rate Data Error (State)
The Overall Rate Impact, Minimum Rate Change and Maximum Rate Change fields now have the
appropriate error message if the value entered is over the maximum allowed.



